Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: rickgunn1@bellsouth.net

Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 8:46 AM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR; Philipsen, Sven J. - City Council
Subject: Fwd: Letter of Support for River City Roll

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's
address and know the content is safe.

To Whom it may Concern:

This is a letter in support of the request of River City Roll to be able to host and sponsor
additional outdoor community events and activities. I live next door at the Cookie Factory
Lofts and throughly enjoy being able to walk to their events and other similar ones in the
area. In recent years, Scott’s Addition has become the premier mixed-use neighborhood not
only in the city but the entire region because it offers the complete “Live, Work, Play”
environment that so many people look for these days. Allowing even more events for
community members to attend will not only add value to the neighborhood but also create
more opportunities for local businesses to thrive in this challenging environment. Thank you
for your consideration and I would appreciate your support in allowing this.

Thank you,

Rick Gunn
Cookie Factory Lofts Resident



